
We want to hear from you! 

What has 4-H been to you
over the past year (2024)? 

What is your 4-H story? Is
there a memory that comes
to mind when you think
about 4-H? 

Please share your 4-H story
or a memorable moment
with us. Every youth that
does so by November 30 will
receive a 4-H memorabilia
to continue building your 
4-H story. Sent submissions
to Dana, dlbigham@ufl.edu.

 

Niceville 4-H Club was
spooktacular at Camp
Timpoochee’s Halloween
event! 

The youth showcased
their creative design
talents with a pumpkin
patch including a
zombie, pig, and snake-
wrapped pumpkin. Many
visitors enjoyed the large
spider the club built as
well...it gave them quite
the scare. Thanks to the
Niceville 4-H Club as
they shared about
Okaloosa 4-H with
hundreds of people.

The 4-H Advisory Council
approved active, 4-H
Clubs to receive $100 to
support youth activities,
events, and leadership
roles. Please send $100
support requests to Dana
(dlbigham@ufl.edu)

Adult leaders please
coordinate with Dana to
pick-up a first aid for your
club. 
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